4/27/10 Board Hearing
AB 2121
Deadline; 3/26/10 by 12 noon

commentletters - COMM LETTER AB2121 POLICY - SWRCB Instream Flow Policy

From: "Don Krieger" <dkricger@starband.net>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: 3/20/2010 12:48 PM

Subject: COMMENT LETTER AB2121 POLICY - SWRCB Tustream Flow Policy
CC: <ecarrillo@sonoma-county.org>

My wife and | are full time residents of The Sea Ranch, and as a result of the above referenced
bill, very serious negative impacts are possible, including the lack of water for days, weeks, or
even longer.

This policy should be reviewed as to it negative effects as well as the positive effects it has for
Californians. The economic impact it would have on us in terms of property values could be
devastating, especially given the current economic climate throughout our state and country.

This proposed policy assumes that what is good for one area of California is good for all. It
was meant to address inland conditions far different than the ones we have here in the Gualala
river. This is a very poor way to implement policy.

We urge you to have the policy revised to require that all impacts be taken into account.

Thank you

Don & Carrie Krieger ECE 1V E

274 Helm
The Sea Ranch 95497
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